
 

Coleford Town Council 

 

Events & Marketing Committee 
Tuesday 6 February 2018  

Minutes 
 

 Attendees: Cllrs Kay, Lusty, Baird, E Elsmore, C Elsmore 

 Cllr Kay to chair the meeting  

1. Apologies were noted from Cllrs Penny, Holloway & Thompson 

2. There were no declarations of interest on items on the agenda 

3. There were no dispensations requests 

4. The minutes of 7 November 17 were noted. The Clerk was reminded re the advertising of 
the facilities at the King George V Recreation Ground.  
 

5. To receive update from the TIC Coordinator  
Mrs Beard gave a detailed report of the Tourist information centre. Cllr kay thanked her for 
her hard work.  
Report attached.  
 

6. To make recommendation re support to Berry Hill Rugby Club youth team for their 
visit to St Hilaire de Riez in March 
Recommendation  
That £500 is allocated from next year’s budget (but paid in February) towards the trip. It was 
hoped that the Twinning Association would match fund this amount. It is to be considered at 
their next meeting.   
 

7. To make recommendation regarding initial event spend for 2018 (attached) 
Recommendation  
That the proposal is accepted en bloc. There was a discussion concerning the soap box 
rally and concern raised over the entrance fee.  

 


